From: Carla Bisht

Sent: 20 November 2015 13:28
To: Planning
Subject: Sire ref :- H-LL4

Dear Sir / Madam

I would like to officially object to a proposed 45 house site south of Oatland Park in the
Linlithgow area Site Ref (H-LL4).

| live within a 2 minute walk of this site and my objections are due to the fact that this

area is of great landscape value and prime agricultural land.

This is also a site that is known to home protected species and lastly | fell the impact of
the approach into Linlithgow which negatively impact the view and skyline and the
whole look of the entrance to the town/

Can you please accept this as my formal objection.

Kind Regards

Mr & Mrs S Bisht






